The Twin State's Most POWERFUL AM

Mr. S.R. Morss 13 November 1989
RR2
Boxford, Ma 01921

Dear Mr. Morss,

Thank you for the listener report of 13 June 1989. | would welcome the
opportunity to show you through our station should you be in the area. My
apfologies for the delay in responding to your report.

Sincerely,

e

Robert L. Vinikoor
President
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